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From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Public Health Emergency Response Submission
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 12:00:11 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I do not agree with the extension of the Public Health Emergency Response to 30 April 2022. The imposition of
restrictions on Queensland citizens has gone far enough and for too long. Among other detrimental effects,
lockdowns are crippling small business operators, and contributing to the spike of domestic violence cases and
mental health issues including suicide. Enough is enough.

Should this Bill be extended, it will mean that as a state we will have lived under ‘state of emergency’
conditions for more than 2 years. This is an unacceptable overreach on the part of government.

Yours truly,
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